
TOWN OF SHARON, VT 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

BOX CULVERT REPLACEMENT 

DESIGN/BUILD 

Bids due 3PM, April 22, 2021 

 

BID ADDENDUM NO. 1 Issued April 12, 2021 

 
1. Amend page 2 Paragraph 3 to read “Bids shall be submitted on the two-page bid 

response form provided. Bids must be accompanied by the required bid bond in the 

amount of five percent (5%) of the lump sum bid amount, exclusive of ledge 

removal and tree removal.” 

 

2. Amend page 6 “Bonds” paragraph one to read “The amount of the Bid Bond shall be five 

percent (5%) of the lump sum bid amount, exclusive of ledge removal and tree 

removal.” 

 

3. Replace pages 10-11 bid response form with “Revised Bid Response Form” as attached 

to this bid addendum. 

 

4. Box culvert dimensions:  As clarified by Stream Alteration Engineer Scott Jensen 

“Fisheries has agreed to waive the AOP requirement for this culvert.  That means that the 

size of the culvert will be 6 feet wide and 3 feet high without needing embedment or E-

stone fill.” (per email to Town of Sharon 4/5/21) 

 

5. There are no guardrail requirements for this project. 

 

6. Stream alteration permit issuance is conditioned upon acceptance by the State of 

approved specifications for the box culvert. 

 

7. Town of Sharon town staff will begin the process of obtaining the Stream alteration 

permit and US Army Corps CAT 2 permits in mid-April.  Successful bidder will need to 

assist the Town with obtaining final permits.   

 

 

 

 

  


